Republic of the Philippines

CABAGAN WATER DISTRICT
Cabagan, Isabela
Telefax(078)396-0065

NOTICE FOR NEGOTIATED PROCUREMENT
DUE TO TWO-FAILED BIDDINGS

SUPPLY, INSTALLATION AND DELIVERY OF LABOR AND MATERIALS
FOR THE DRILLING OF TWO (2) PRODUCTION WELL.

The Cabagan Water District (CWD), through its Corporate Operating Budget approved by the
Board, intends to apply the sum of Three Million Nine Hundred Four Thousand One
Hundred Four Pesos (Php 3,904,104.00), being the Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC)
to payments under the contract for the Supply, Installation and Delivery of labor and materials
for the drilling of two (2) production well.

The CWD, through its Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) now invites technically, legally and
financially capable drillers for the above-mentioned drilling.

The procurement procedure that will be adopted is Negotiated Procurement considering the that
there has been two failure of biddings pursuant to Section 53.1 of the Implementing Rules and
Regulations (IRR) of Republic Act 9184 (R.A. 9184), otherwise known as the Government
Procurement Reform Act (GPRA), including Annex “H” thereof.

The procurement is restricted to Filipino citizen/sole proprietorships, cooperatives and
partnerships or organizations with at least seventy five percent (75%) interests or outstanding
capital stock belonging to citizens of the Philippines.

The BAC will invite and engage in negotiations with a sufficient number of drillers of good
standing to ensure effective competition. The selection of the successful offers shall be based on
the best and final offer that will be submitted on specified date, which should meet the CWD
minimum technical requirements and does not exceed the ABC.

Interested bidders may obtain further information from Cabagan Water District BAC secretariat
from Monday to Friday at 8:00 Am to 5:00 at the CWD Office, Centro, Cabagan, Isabela starting
July 01, 2020.

The deadline for the submission of proposals/quotations is on July 06, 2020 at 9:00 AM, which
shall be delivered to the CWD Office, Centro, Cabagan, Isabela. Bid opening will be on July 06,
2020 at exactly 2:00 PM.

The CWD reserves the right to accept or reject any proposal and to annul the procurement
process at any time prior to contract award, without thereby incurring any liability to the affected
suppliers.

E BAUTISTA
BAC Chairman

“Water is life, Save it”



